

11- 15 Kennaway Road Woolston Christchurch 8023 New Zealand

05 February 2020

To the Team at Co-ord Sport Limited

With the closing of 2019 we wish to acknowledge your contribution to our 50 years of trading in the ever-changing motorsport industry. To commemorate this and the contribution that you have made to our success please accept this plaque as a small token of the respect we hold for you and your company. Without your support and contribution, we could not have enjoyed the level of success that we have so Thank You.

2019 was a big year for us. New suppliers and equipment have allowed us to not only increase our production but also open a distribution centre in our largest market the USA and bring to market a number of new products. This will include what we believe to be a world first as we are releasing what we believe to be the first assembled camshaft for the aftermarket so exciting times ahead.

The plaque is milled from recycled timbers from the Canterbury Quake and the camshafts are a 3D print of our ever-popular Mitsubishi Camshafts. We have chosen these materials as a recognition of both our past and our future.

Once again, many thanks for your contribution and I wish you, your team a great year in 2020.

Kind regards

**Tony Gault** 

Managing Director

KELFORD GAMS